ABOUT THIS WEB PROJECT

I have written and shared much of our work in Egypt, done in conjunction with CNRS/the Louvre,  in an academic sense.  In April 2002 2 members of our team and I jetted off to Paris to present our work at a conference at L’Ecole Normale Superior.  I wrote a 15-page paper for my Fall 2002 Art History Seminar at San Francisco State University with Dr. Richard Mann.  The paper, on our intended methods for creating a virtual environment in the tomb of Ramses II, served as preliminary research for our 2002-2003 field season.  While in Egypt, I wrote field journals for our public and posted them on our web site.  Upon our returning, I wrote a 10-page experiential account of what I have learned doing this field work and the accompanying lab work to receive internship credit. This summer, I will co-present a paper on our work at SIGGRAPH, an annual academic computer graphics conference.
Nowhere, though, besides my private journals have I had any chance to explore some of the more emotional reactions to my time spent in the Middle East.  These reactions are especially relevant given the tumultuous political climate we are in as of May, 2003, with much of that tumult centering on the Arab and Islamic world.  It is my hope that by sharing some of my stories and insights, I can make the world a little smaller, and the vast span of history a little more tangible.  People everywhere and through all of history share/have shared so many of the same core concerns and desires.  Maybe we as a species should focus more on what unites us instead of that which divides.

This project was inspired by the creativity and patience of my Digital Word and Image teacher at SF State, Paula Levine.  She has reignited my drive towards experimental nonlinear narrative.  She has challenged us as a class to reconsider the concept of mapping.  She taught us Dreamweaver, Image Ready and Photoshop…and the value of cooperation.
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